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Dear members of the Health Security Committee,

Dear colleagues,

Thank you very much to those of you who have completed the short survey on COVID-19 self-tests. In total, we received 25

responses from 22 MS (HR submitted two responses) as well as Iceland and Norway. You will find the answers enclosed. Please

note that it is still possible to complete the survey; the details can be found below.

Additionally, ECDC has prepared a background document that will form the basis for a future ECDC guidance on COVID-19 self-

tests. You will find this document attached to this email — please treat it confidentially as it is work in progress and should not be

further distributed.

During the HSC meeting tomorrow, we will be discussing the outcomes of the HSC survey and the content of the ECDC background

document. More specifically, the aim is to obtain concrete suggestions from countries on their needs and expectations as regards

further EU guidance in the area of self-testing. We would therefore like to ask you to please prepare a few points that you wish to

bring forward. We are planning to organise a tour-de-table so that views from all countries can be obtained. Your feedback will be

key, and form the basis for the next steps taken at EU level (e.g. ECDC guidance and a possible Commission Recommendation).

Best regards and we look forward to our discussions tomorrow,

HSC Secretariat
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